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To find out more about the Goulburn Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment  

visit www.goulburnredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au. 
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If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact the team on  

1800 325 159 or email  

SNSWLHD-GoulburnHospital-

Redevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 

The countdown continues 

The new Clinical Services Building (CSB) 

is on track for completion later this year, 

with lower ground floor finishes and fit out 

nearly done, and building commissioning 

now underway.  

Vinyl installation is progressing on level 

one with wall sheeting almost complete 

on level two.  

The steelwork for the Main Entry canopy 

is complete with roof wiring now taking 

place, and work on the Fleet and ED 

carparks has also commenced.  

The scaffolding continues to come down 

and will reveal the new building by the 

end of the month. 

Local MP Wendy Tuckerman (pictured 

right) visited the project site to talk about 

the recent interiors release as well as the 

wonderful work our project team, staff, 

builders and contractors are doing to 

ensure the new CSB is completed on 

time.  

Local MP Wendy Tuckerman talks to WIN News Canberra 

about the redevelopment project. 

ED staff excited to move into their new workspace.  


